
 
November 14, 2024 

 
VNS Health 
220 East 42nd Street 
New York, NY 10017 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all gathered for the VNS Health 2024 
Benefit – Building Healthy Communities. 
 
 It is also with great pleasure that I extend special congratulations to this year’s honorees, 
Ann and Mark Baiada, on the occasion of receiving the Lillian D. Wald Award for their 
contributions to the health and welfare of others. 
 
 For more than 130 years, VNS Health has worked tirelessly to provide health services, 
education, and a safety net to the most vulnerable New Yorkers. Today, with more than 51,000 
patients, clients, and plan members in its care on any given day, VNS Health helps New Yorkers 
live, age, and heal in their homes while maintaining a connection to their family and community.  
 
 Please accept my thanks for the work you have done, and for continued success in 
improving the health and well-being of the community. 
 
 With kindest regards, I am 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Thomas R. Suozzi 
Member of Congress 

TRS:ahh 


